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Week of June 6, 2016 

This week we have DRTs on the following addresses. Call the Planning 
Department and ask to speak with any land use planner if you would like 
additional information on any of these projects. 

Address General Description of Project 

106 Dexter Road 
Accessory apartment in single family dwelling in an SR-2 
District 

4 Crehore Drive 
Alteration to entryway to single family dwelling in an SR-3 
District 

269 Brookline Street Rear Lot Subdivision in an SR-1 District 

Please note this list was compiled before these meetings will take place and 
that projects may evolve over time. Cancellations do occur and the 
Planning Department is sometimes able to schedule another project in its 
place. Not every project has a DRT- DRTs are generally done only where 
some type of site plan review will likely be required. 


